
TMPPS Committee 21st November       Appendix C 

 

 

 

Dear Colin, 

 

I am the Chair at Goring Heath Parish and at our meeting last week it was suggested 

that I contact you with a request for some collaboration. 

 

At our Parish meeting last week we were discussing our speed watch campaign and our 

problem with getting enough volunteers. 

We have a very active organiser but he struggles to find enough helpers.  

 

We understand that Goring does not have a Speed Watch group and wondered if you 

would be interested in joining forces to share this initiative. Do you think there is any 

interest in Goring for this? If we ran a joint team they could cover some of your roads 

and some of ours- we currently have , I think, about three places where we carry out 

monitoring. 

 

If you think there might be some scope for some cooperation perhaps you could call me 

to discuss it? 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Liz Collas 

 

Chair Goring Heath Parish Council 

 


